COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III

CHEDRO-lil MEMORANDUM
No. 082, s. 2024

For : ALL PRESIDENTS / HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE' HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION I

Subject : CELEBRATION OF THE CHED’S 30™ ANNIVERSARY AND
4" HIGHER EDUCATION WEEK

Date - April 30, 2024

Pursuant to the Memorandum from the Office of the Executive Director (MOED) No.
261, s. 2024, the Commission on Higher Education will be celebrating its
30" Anniversary and 4™ Higher Education Week’ with this year's theme
“Transformative and Resilient Philippine Higher Education”.

Relative to this, all HEIs are enjoined to conduct/join in the kick-off activities on
May 13, 2024, in support of the Commission on Higher Education. Also, all are
requested to post in the school’s official Facebook page the 30" CHED Anniversary
logo and display the official tarpaulin of CHED. The materials can be accessed at
Google Drive https:/drive google.com/drive/folders/1nmNRruGGZYMokB3ts7w141gnCdFyrkF 2usp=sharing.

Further, all are advised to submit narrative reports on the aforementioned activities on
or before June 3, 2024 at chedro3@ched.gov.ph.

Thank you for the usual support and participation especially in this year's celebration
of the 30" Anniversary of CHED.

Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
DR.LORA L. YUSI
Director IV
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